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Question/Comment  

I love the idea of putting the new Rec center on the Northside. Washington school is a great 

central location, still close to the schools and within walking distance of most neighborhoods. 

The 5th st train crossing may benefit from some work to support increased amount of kids 

crossing there.  

 


